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I support moves to simplify the application process for obtaining DGR status and 
to reduce the burden of compliance. But I question some of the assumptions 
and recommendations in the Treasury discussion paper.  
 
It’s in the public interest to encourage and facilitate philanthropic activity in 
Australia, not to limit its scope, particularly in the vital transition to sustainable 
environmental practice.  
 
Under the heading ISSUES,15, the paper asserts that “there are concerns that 
some charities and DGRs undertake advocacy that may be out of step with the 
expectations of the broader community, particularly by environmental DGRs 
which must have a principal purpose of protecting the environment.”  
 
Who is expressing these concerns? Who gauges what the broader community 
expects? Who genuinely believes it’s possible to “protect the environment” 
without winning hearts and minds, without influencing public opinion and 
government policy – without advocacy?  
 
Parliamentary Inquiry into the Register of Environmental Organisations  
Recommendation 5: 
 
I strongly oppose moves to mandate that environment charities/DGRs must 
spend 50% or even 25% of their money on direct on-ground environmental 
‘remediation’, because this would hamper their ability to work towards more 
significant change. 
 
Practical action such as planting trees, cleaning waterways, retro-fitting for 
energy efficiency, combatting invasive species, removing rubbish, etc, etc, is 
crucial, of course. But for remediation to be effective on a worthwhile scale, it 
needs to be backed by government policy and/or funding, which may only come 
as a result of advocacy. 
 






